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Please find attached our monthly AWV Internal Team Newsletter. 

Inside: 

Program update  
Note from Deputy Program Director Matt Preedy  
Small amount of settlement found on the viaduct   
February open houses held in West Seattle and Ballard 
Environmental team celebrates Finding of No Significant Impact 
Geotechnical drilling for bored tunnel begins 
Electrical Line Relocation project making progress 
Happy Birthday, Viaduct! 
AWV team volunteers for Habitat for Humanity 
Team member spotlight: Mike Colyn 
AWV team member passes CDFA certification exam 
AWV around town 
Safety: Earthquakes 
Volunteer this Earth Day 
Newsletter survey 
New staff merging 
Upcoming Events 

Alissa VandenBerghe 
Communications Team 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
206.267.3780 
vandena@consultant.wsdot.wa.gov 
  
For more information on the project, visit www.alaskanwayviaduct.org 

  


